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Dear Pastor and Friends,

Ecclesiastes 3:1 “To every thing there is a season, and a time to every purpose under the heaven”.
Philippians 2:13 “For it is God which worketh in you both to will and to do of His good pleasure”.

This letter has been a long time in coming, and I apologize. I have been busy as caregiver for
my husband. Since the last letter, Leon spent the month of April in hospitals. He became very ill the
first week of April and spent 5 days in intensive care until they diagnosed him with a gall bladder
infection. Removing the gall bladder and clearing up the infection kept us in hospital settings until the
first week of May. Leon is at home now and that is better for both of us. We changed our “den” to
accommodate his hospital bed and related equipment and supplies. Leon has improved some in speech
but still relies on others for every need. Improvement is so slow that we have had to make some hard
decisions.

First of all, Accent International Radio is still helping missionaries in China and other countries
who receive funds via AIR. Iam continuing the work of Accent, transferring monthly funds to various
missionaries. We are keeping a close watch on the work in China and are much encouraged by the
news from Mark Alexander. He has been very busy this summer working with pastors to encourage
them and connect them with fellow pastors. Each pastor in his little church feels isolated and alone—
sort of like Elijah, thinking that he alone is in the fight when there are many others with the same
mission. Also, the recent earthquake in China was very close to their city, in fact they felt the quake
but did not have the damage. This, they see as an opportunity God will use to “break through the fresh
cracks in the lives” of the Chinese people.

This year completes our 50 years of missionary service. We have seen the Lord work in
wonderful and exciting ways ... quite often despite us! As far as personal mission work, Leon and I are
taking a medical leave of absence. When and if we return to full service is in God's hands. In our 70's
now and on the sidelines, we yearn to see young people listen for, step forward in faith and take up the
call of missions to a world that desperately needs the Gospel like never before. We want to see the
Lord's work go forward, so if you are led by the Lord to use the mission funds we personally receive to
support a new missionary preparing for the mission field, please do so with our blessing.

In short, if you currently support Accent International Radio, we pray that you would continue
to do so. As far as personal support, however, please follow the Lord's leading.

With thankful hearts, we have been humbled by your steadfast financial support and prayers
over the years. We wish we could personally thank each of you face to face, and some day soon, when
the trumpet sounds, we will.

God's richest blessings to you!

Becky (and Leon) Wambsganss



